
ADVISING LEADERSHIP TEAM MEETING 
Monday, November 18, 2019 

ENROLLMENT MANAGEMENT CONFERENCE ROOM 
2:00 pm – 3:30 pm 

Present: Jennifer McCune, Marta Ruiz (Admin Support) Adriana Sixtos, Debra Jackson, Liora Gubkin, Todd McBride, 
Elaine Correa, Seung Bach, Vikash Lakhani, Dwayne Cantrell (Guest) 

Absent: Lisa Zuzarte, Melisa Medina-Cruz, Yolanda Moreno 

Meeting began: 2:00 pm 

Residency Requirement Fall 2020 

�¾ D. Cantrell – The first-year freshman residency requirement is an initiative brought forward by President 
Zelezny, it is a student success initiative.  Research and studies have shown that students who live on campus 
tend to do better in their studies, tend to be more connected to ca



�x D. Cantrell – We will look at what we can provide campus-wide and update the committee.  

Advising/Registration Timeline for New Students 

�¾ The team came back to the topic of moving registration for the first-time freshman to later in the summer, as 
opposed to April.   

�¾ S. Bach – BPA advisors would like registration earlier than later. 
�¾ A. Sixtos – A&H prefers a later date when the test scores are in, but if everyone is okay with June 1st we will be 

fine with it.  
�¾ T. McBride- NSME He can not give an opinion from an advising standpoint but they like the advantages of having 

it later.  
�¾ E. Correa – SSE advisors say thank you.  They do appreciate the idea of having a later date, but there is a concern 

that it does not help them that students do not have transcripts or information to be able to say yes or no.  They 
do like the idea and if it can be pushed further they would be happier with it.  

�¾ D. Jackson – AARC advisors support the June 1st date.  
�¾ A. Sixtos – In the PSA conversation the deadline for final transcripts for Transfers would be July 15th  and for First 

Time Freshman the last day to submit AP scores if they have some if not the last day to submit their final 
transcript.   

�¾ A. Sixtos -



reported.  This time we did it through the first-year seminar courses, all the faculty agreed to this and we had 
1,230 students participate out of 1,500 freshmen.  We get individual advising reports by student.  K. Krishnan, L. 
Paris and I are wondering how do we get this out to the advisors, is it useful, is it something you use during your 


